
 

In just a few short weeks, we’ll 
be celebrating the beginning of 
a new year. I think many of us 
are breathing a sigh of relief to 
welcome in 2021. During this 
holiday season and throughout 

the year, we appreciate the service and sacrifice you 
and your families make. With deployments or long 
training missions, our Service Members miss out on 
many special occasions during the holiday season. 
Our communities are doing special service projects 
this holiday season to show our gratitude for our 
military families and all you do day-in and day-out. 
Donation drop-off stations have been established at 
26 HMC communities across the nation to collect 
presents and toys for children in need as part of the 
U.S. Marine Corps Reserve Toys for Tots program. 

We are also encouraging employees and residents to 
participate in Wreaths Across America to support 
their Wreath-laying efforts at military cemeteries 
across the country. On behalf of everyone here at 
Hunt Military Communities, I want to take this time 
to wish you all a very safe and happy Holiday Season 
and a healthy and happy 2021 

 

Best, 

 

John Ehle 

President - Hunt Military Communities 
 

 

 

 

 Our President’s Message 

Nov. 

Ohana Military Communities –Useful Contact Information:  
Maintenance Requests: (808) 839-HELP (4357) 

Property Contact Email: 

navyhawaii@huntcompanies.com 
OhanaNavyCommunities.com 

Follow us on Instagram:  

https://www.instagram.com/

Connect with us on Facebook:  

www.facebook.com/
OhanaNavyMilitaryCommunities   

Dec.  

2020 

https://www.instagram.com/ohananavyhawaii/


OHANA INSIGHTS 

Greetings, Residents! 

The holiday season is upon us, and you can be sure that your local U.S. Marine Corps Reserve Toys for Tots program is 

happening now! Ohana Military Communities is proud to be a participant in Toys for Tots this coming holiday season, and we 

will be collecting toys from Monday, November 16th to Monday, December 14th this year. Toys can be dropped off at your RSO 

at the Toys for Tots drop box. You support of this effort is greatly appreciated! 

Since 1947, Marines have been making Christmas wishes come true for needy children. Toys for Tots in Hawaii makes a 

difference in the lives of the less fortunate children of our community. Last year, approximately 20,849 children in the Hawaii 

received toys through Toys for Tots. This year, we expect the need to be greater than last, and your donations will help bring 

joy to many children this holiday season.  

The Marine Corps Reserve believes that “Every Child deserves a Little Christmas,” please help us send the needy children of 

our community a message of hope this Christmas through the gift of a new toy. Mahalo to all those who choose to participate 

in 
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Toys for Tots Collections Running through 12/14! 

  



ohananavycommunities.com 

Employee Spotlight time! Let us introduce you to the amazing Nina 

Kawamoto. Nina supports maintenance and the RSO’s in so many 

ways! She takes care of employee DBIDS, tracking them and letting us 

know when we need to renew, she makes trips to the base pass house 

for the Maintenance Managers to get vendors one day passes, 

amongst a multitude of other responsibilities. She is assertive when 

she needs to be but so very kind, and always ensures the work gets 

done for our residents. She is also known for her baking and brings 

delicious baked goodies to work to share with everyone. We are so 

thankful to have Nina on our team!  

                                  Employee Spotlights from November!  
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Our 1st Employee Spotlight from November is on Leasing Agent Rachel Hadley! 

 

Fun facts:  

*She has never eaten an orange. 

 

*She can do the worm! 

 

We appreciate you, Rachel!  Thank you for all you do for our residents.  

We are still practicing social distancing and we also ask that you wear a mask when coming to the office! 

WE ARE HERE FOR YOU! - OFFICE CONTACTS 

 

West  RSO 

2500 Radford Drive Honolulu , 
HI 96818 Office Phone :  

808-839-8640 

East RSO 

620 Pool St. Honolulu , HI 96818 
Office Phone : 808-839-8620 

EastRSO@HuntCompanies.com 

Catlin RSO 

3349 Catlin Drive, Honolulu, HI 
96782 (808) 839-8660 

CatlinRSO@HuntCompanies.com  

Central RSO 

100 Lehua Ave., Pearl City, HI 96782  

(808) 839-8670 (808)  

840-3574 (Camp Stover Office)  

CentralRSO@HuntCompanies.com  

South RSO 

298 Main Street, Honolulu HI 96818 

(808) 839-8630  
southRSO@huntcompanies.com 

For Emergency and Urgent Maintenance 

Contact:  (808) 839-4357  

For Routine Maintenance: Please submit via 

the RentCafe Resident app!  
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 Social Media Contest Highlights!  

  

November Baby’s First Thanksgiving Photo Contest  
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Join us in making a difference in your neighborhood!. 

The Community Advisory Board (CAB) is a formally established board, made up of 
representatives from each of our neighborhoods, and a designated Navy and 
OMC representative.  

The mission of the CAB is to provide an effective forum in which the interests of 
all our residents are represented and considered by sharing information and 
discussing concerns through regular monthly neighborhood meetings. Our goal is 
to establish a connection with the community by promoting open 
communication with representatives of our communities.   

If you are interested in being a neighborhood representative, or would like to 
contribute in some way, we would love to hear from you! Please contact your 
Resident Services Office, and speak to your Community Manager TODAY! 

Community Advisory Board 

Calling all CAB’s!!!  



 

Holiday lighting is authorized for use between 5 PM and 10 PM from Thanksgiving until the second week of Jan-

uary. Avoid overloading electrical circuits and extension cords, or leaving lights on unattended. Gutter clips or 

similar clip devices are required for affixing exterior lighting--nails, screws or tacks are not permitted. Roof dec-

orations and lighting above the first floor roof line are also not allowed. Should there be any damages to the 

home, property, or any incident of injuries, residents are expected to accept all liability for each. Please contact 

your RSO if you have any questions, or need more information. 









Manager’s Corner 
West RSO 

Aloha Residents, 

Can you believe we are at the end of another year? At times, 2020 has felt never ending, and other times I look back 
and wonder where the time has gone! Christmas in Hawaii is a different kind of experience, and while I personally 
do not miss the cold weather one bit, I am a bit nostalgic for a snowy holiday around this time of year. If you are in 
the giving spirit this holiday season, we are having a Toys for Tots drive through December 14th. The donation boxes 
are located in all of the RSOs, so please stop in and drop off a toy donation for a family in need. If you are looking to 
participate in some exciting virtual competitions, check out the OMC Instagram page and Facebook page to stay on 
top of all the social-distanced fun we have in store for you this holiday season! Also, at the risk of sounding like a 
Grinch, please be sure to tame your inner Clark Griswold and stay off the roof when decorating those homes! Make 
sure to refer to the Community Handbook guidelines when stringing those lights and placing those lawn ornaments, 
as it is important that everyone remain safe this holiday season. Mele Kalikimaka and Happy Holi-
days from your West RSO Team!  

 

With Aloha, 

Jenna Anderson, Community Manager  

East RSO 

 

Aloha, residents of Halsey and Radford Terrace Com-
munities. As we get closer to Christmas the staff 
here at your East Resident Service Office wish you a 
Mele Kalikimaka! We look forward to our upcoming 
events planned for you this month and hope to see 
you all participate. We will have our Toys for Tots 
box in the office until December 14, 2020 for any toy 
donations you would like to make. A friendly re-
minder in regards to the spike in crime that tends to 
occur during the holiday season. Please try to re-
member to bring in your packages that get left at 
your front door to deter any theft as well as being 
sure to not leave your garage doors open and left 
unattended. We hope to wish you all a very safe and 
happy holiday season and a healthy and happy New 
Year! 

 

Mahalo, residents! 

Angel Peila, Community Manager  

 Central RSO 

Aloha Camp Stover, Hele Mai and Pearl City Peninsula Communi-
ties, 

As we are ending the year of 2020, I want to express my deepest 
appreciation for each and every one of you.  Despite the challenges 
we are facing with the National Pandemic of COVID-19,  I want to 
take the opportunity to say Thank You!  Thank you for taking time 
out of your schedule to patrol the community, thank you for watch-
ing out for your neighbors while they slept, thank you for maintain-
ing social distancing and respecting each other space.   Thank you 
for just caring! During this holiday season, and throughout the year, 
we appreciate the service and sacrifice you and your families 
make.  With deployments, and long trainings, our Service Members 
sometimes miss out on special occasions such as Kwanza, Hanukkah 
and Christmas.  I am excited to announce that our communities are 
hosting special service projects such as Toys for Tots to help those 
families that are less fortunate or in need.  In the season of giving, it 
is our absolute pleasure to be able to help underprivileged children 
experience the joy of Christmas.  For those who are willing to par-
ticipate, we do have a drop box location at our Pearl City RSO and 
our Camp Stover RSO.  I am sure those families will greatly appreci-
ate the help.  That said, I hope all of you have a wonderful holiday 
season.  Season’s greeting to you and your 
family, and cheers to the New Year ahead! 

Sincerely, 

Chelsea Sherrod,  

Community Manager  



South RSO 

Greetings, Residents!  

We want to say thank you to each and every one of you for your ongoing support over the course of this 
year. Seeing our beautiful communities come together to make the most of the crazy year 2020 has been, 
has truly been a wonderful experience. Over this year, we have enjoyed seeing our communities bring posi-
tivity and light in the forms of community-wide social distanced kindness rock and Easter egg hunting festiv-
ities, showing off the most amazing and inspiring chalk art, designing unique and creative Halloween and 
Christmas decorations, and above all, being there for each other in times of need. We hope that you all con-
tinue to have a safe Holiday season and enjoy spending quality time with your loved ones during the re-
mainder of the year. We ask that you continue to be mindful of social distancing practices, and our commu-
nity guidelines over the next few weeks.  

 

Happy Holidays from all of us at the South RSO!  

Mahalo, Jessica Galindo, Community Manager 

Manager’s Corner 

Catlin RSO 

 

A warm ALOHA to you and your ohana! On behalf of the Catlin RSO team, we want to send our warm wishes 

and invite each of you to participate in our Community events this month. We will be giving away Cork Rein-

deer Ornament Kits, Snow Man Soup (Hot Chocolate To Go Kit) and a $50.00 Amazon Gift Card to the home 

with the best Holiday Decorations. Also, we do send emails through the Hunt Resident App regarding future 

events, RSVP requests and reminders. We are happy to announce we can now add multiple email addresses 

per household. Contact our Catlin RSO via email at CatlinRSO@huntcompanies.com to register.  

We look forward to helping you and your ohana kick off the holiday season!  

 

 

Mahalo, 

Marin Witt, Community Manager  

 


